
The 10th

 
 Japan-Korea Students’ Symposium 

Content: The Japan-Korea students’ symposium has been alternately held in Seoul and 
Sendai every year since 2000. This symposium starts from joint laboratory workshop 
between Mizusaki Laboratory in Tohoku University and Yoo laboratory in Seoul 
National University, and marks the 10th

The main purpose of this symposium is not only an improvement of the research 
level of the students by the presentation and voluntary management but also the 
formation of a close friendship and a partnership and the acquisition of the discussion 
ability and the project accomplishment ability.  

 anniversary. All students are to make 20 minutes 
oral presentation or poster presentation with short introduction on the topics of transport 
in solids and through interfaces.  

If you are interested in, feel free to contact us by e-mail.  


